
r  

PROVIDER ALERT 

Reminder to complete Carelon Behavioral Health Survey 

June 17, 2024 

Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers 

This is a reminder to complete the provider survey by close of business Friday, June 
21st.  To date, we have received responses from over 200 of you but want to hear from 
as many as possible!  Your feedback is absolutely critical to Carelon during this 
implementation period and to the implementation’s success. 
   

Please click here to take the survey and provide your input. 
 

If you have additional questions or comments, please use this email to contact Carelon 
Behavioral Health during the transition MDHtransitionsupport@carelon.com 
 

Thank you, 

Maryland Department of Health 

 

https://us.mar.medallia.com/?e=393270&d=l&h=97E5BCE289E8808&l=en
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